
       

Join the Roses in December 40th Anniversary Celebration 

LCWR and the SHARE Foundation invite women 
religious, particularly younger members and 
members of the broader community, to join the 
“The Roses in December” delegation to El 
Salvador and Honduras commemorating the 40th 
anniversary of the martyrdom of the four U.S 
churchwomen: Ita Ford, MM; Maura Clarke, MM; 
Dorothy Kazel, OSU; and Jean Donovan.   

We hope that each of LCWR’s 15 regions will 
be able to send at least one delegate on the pilgrimage.  Please let Janette 
Cahill jcahill@lcwr.org know if you are planning to send a representative(s) and 
please provide her name and contact information.  

Plan to join us: 
• November 29 to December 7, 2020 
• The cost for the delegation is $1,450 plus airfare.  
• Partial scholarships and group discounts may be available from SHARE. 

SHARE is gratefully accepting donations to help sponsor delegates from 
Central and South America. 

LCWR is also encouraging religious communities to host local gatherings and 
prayer vigils to honor the memory of Ita, Maura, Dorothy, and Jean and to share 
their story with the broader community. The goal is to log 40 vigils in 40 cities 
to mark the 40th anniversary. If you are able to hold an event, please send a 
brief description to Janette Cahill at jcahill@lcwr.org. 

For more information about “The Roses in December 40th Anniversary 
Celebration,” and to register for the pilgrimage, visit SHARE’s website at 
www.share-elsalvador.org  or contact Jose@share-elsalvador.org, telephone +1 
510 848 8487.
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